
 CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

July 15, 2014 
 
 
Agenda Item:  6.1 
 
Subject: Authorization to Enter into Standard Services Agreement - County of 

Mendocino, District-Economic Development 
 
 
Background: Mendocino County’s Health & Human Services Agency wishes to contract with 
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District’s Economic Development Department to 
provide training to group home providers, foster family agencies and Health & Human Services 
Agency staff located in Mendocino County.   
 
This will be our fifth fiscal year in contract with Mendocino County for Title IV-E funded 
trainings. We will continue to subcontract with First 5 Mendocino, which has been offering Title 
IV-E funded trainings since July 2010. The Board has approved similar contracts with the County 
of Mendocino on July 16, 2013 item 7.2; November 13, 2012 item 7.1; February 15, 2011 item 
7.1; and October 21, 2008 item 7.2.  
 
The contract is in the amount of $350,000 for the period of July 1, 2014 to June 30, 2015.  As 
with our other Title IV-E funded programs, this contract requires an in-kind match from the 
District, which will be made up of Economic Development’s direct expenses as well as a share of 
District-wide overhead costs. 
 
Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Standard Services 
Agreement with the County of Mendocino, District-Economic Development, for the period July 
1, 2014 through June 30, 2015, in the amount of $350,000. It is further recommended that the 
Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the Agreement on behalf of 
the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted: Lorenzo Legaspi/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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